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To: All Parents/Carers of RS Year 9 
 
Our Ref: 87906212 
  
6 March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 9 RS Visit to The National Holocaust Centre and Museum, Nottingham 
 
The RS department is pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a 
visit to The National Holocaust Centre and Museum, Nottingham on Monday 14 July.  
 
We are offering this trip to all Year 9 students to consolidate learning that is taking place on 
the ethics topic, including the Holocaust.  We will be taking one group of 75 students out for 
the day, leaving at 9am and returning at 4pm. We are initially offering places for this visit on 
a first come first served basis. 
 
As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many 
students as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this 
case, to be able to offer the visit, we are requesting a contribution of £35 per student to 
cover the cost of travel and the cost of the workshops and facilities at the Holocaust Centre. 
If the level of contributions fails to cover the costs then the visit may be cancelled. Where 
this happens, all monies will be returned.  
 
How do I register my child for a place on the visit?  
Please complete the following form to register your child’s interest in the visit: 
https://forms.office.com/e/0xWjL6N9t8  
 

 
 
The deadline for completing this form is Monday 10 March 2025.The visit will be available for 
up to 75 pupils. If the visit is oversubscribed, names will be chosen at random using online 
software.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/0xWjL6N9t8


   

 

After completing the form above, you will receive a second letter stating whether your child 
has been successful or not in gaining a place on the visit. If successful, a deposit of £5 (non-
refundable) will be required by Friday 14 March to secure a place. You can make the 
contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site South Hunsley School 
(arbor.sc) or by using the Arbor app.  
 
If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your login details, please e-mail 
arbor@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet, then please contact 
the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an alternative method of 
payment. The balance of the visit contribution is due by Monday 12 May. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this visit, please contact me via email 
jeanine.guy@southhunsley.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs J Guy 
Teacher of Religious Studies 
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